



MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR

Welcome to everyone attending the Society of Composers, Authors and Music Publishers of Canada's (SOCAN) Awards.

This year's ceremony, now in its 34th year, marks SOCAN's 100th Anniversary! Programming will feature a celebration of awards and performances, recognizing and celebrating Canada's most accomplished songwriters, composers and music publishers. Congratulations to this year's award winners and thank you for contributing to the success of the Canadian music industry.

I am pleased SOCAN has chosen to host this event in our city. Arts and culture make the city of Toronto unique, and are essential to a prosperous, vital, and livable city.

On behalf of Toronto City Council, I wish everyone a memorable and enjoyable event.

Yours truly,

Olivia Chow Mayor of Toronto